WARNIING ADJOURNED TOWN MEETING REFERENDUM August 23, 2025

The electors and taxpayers of the Town of Sherman are hereby warned and notified to meet in the Sherman Emergency Services Facility on Saturday, August 23, 2025 from 12:00 P.M. to 8:00 P.M. of said day to decide by voting machine the following questions:

QUESTION 1: "SHALL THE TOWN OF SHERMAN APPROPRIATE AN ADDITIONAL \$6,500,000 TO RENOVATE AS NEW SHERMAN SCHOOL, INCLUSIVE OF ITS CENTRAL ADMINISTRATIVE SPACE, AND AUTHORIZE THE ISSUANCE OF AN ADDITIONAL \$2,500,000 OF THE TOWN'S BONDS, NOTES OR TEMPORARY NOTES TO FINANCE THE ADDITIONAL APPROPRIATION,

OR ANY LESSER AMOUNT AS MAY BE NECESSARY AFTER DEDUCTING GRANTS TO BE

RECEIVED FOR THE PROJECT?"

YES NO

There will be no voter registration after August 22, 2025. Dated at Sherman, Connecticut, this 6^h day of August, 2025.

Carol L. Havens Town Clerk of Sherman CT